
PHYSICAL EXHIBITIONS
Longmore Community Centre 
Wednesday 27 March 3.30 pm - 7.30pm 
Thursday 25 April 3.30 pm - 7.30 pm

VIRTUAL EXHIBITION
Statkraft will also run a virtual event on the project 
website (www.statkraft.co.uk/keith-energy-storage) from 27 
March-3 May with the same information and opportunity to ask 
questions.

Comments made to Statkraft are not representations to the consenting 
authority. An application is expected to be submitted to Moray Council Planning 
Department in 2024, and there will be an opportunity to make representations 
on that planning application. Please note all comments should be received by 
Statkraft no later than 3 May 2024.

Public Exhibition Invitation

KEITH GREENER GRID PARK -
ENERGY STORAGE 

We invite you to attend our public exhibition for the Keith Battery Energy 
Storage System (BESS) proposal, located next to the existing Keith 
Greener Grid Park. 

Batteries capture and store energy for future use. They increase the 
amount of renewable energy consumers can use by storing and 
releasing it when demand is high. This project will provide additional 
battery capacity at the existing Keith Greener Grid Park which is already 
helping toward the UK zero carbon emissions targets by increasing 
the stability of the electricity grid. 

This event  provides an opportunity for us to listen to your feedback and 
receive your comments. Community input often leads to the 
shaping of planning applications before they are submitted.

You can find more information on the dedicated project website 
www.statkraft.co.uk/keith-energy-storage. Thank you and we hope 
you can take part in the consultation .




